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________________________________________________ 

From: Samuel.Brown 
To: Heather Filemyr; Charles.Borden 
Cc: Robert Knop 
Subject: RE: confirming email AOR 2021-06 
Date: Sunday, May 16, 2021 10:04:00 AM 

Hi Heather: 

We can confirm that statement is accurate. 

Please let us know if you have any additional questions or would like to discuss. 

Best regards, 

Sam 

Samuel Brown | Holland & Knight 
Partner 
Holland & Knight LLP 
800 17th Street N.W., Suite 1100 | Washington, District of Columbia 20006 
Phone 202.469.5460 | Fax 202.955.5564 
samuel.brown@hklaw.com | www.hklaw.com 

Add to address book | View professional biography 

From: Heather Filemyr 
Sent: Thursday, May 13, 2021 1:59 PM 
To: Borden, Charles E <Charles.Borden ; Brown, Samuel 

<Samuel.Brown 
Cc: Robert Knop 
Subject: confirming email AOR 2021-06 

[External email] 
Charles and Sam: 

As discussed on May 13, we are asking you to confirm that the following statement is 
accurate: 

Congresswoman Kelly would not solicit or receive any funds on behalf of the State Account 
of the Democratic Party of Illinois (DPI).  She would solicit funds on behalf of DPI’s Federal 
Account. 

We would appreciate your response by email. Please note that your response may be 
considered part of the advisory opinion request you submitted on behalf of Representative 
Robin Kelly and the Democratic Party of Illinois. If so, it will be posted as such on the 
Commission’s website. 
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Thank you, 

Heather Filemyr 
Attorney 
Federal Election Commission 

NOTE: This e-mail is from a law firm, Holland & Knight LLP (“H&K”), and is intended solely for the use of the 
individual(s) to whom it is addressed. If you believe you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender 
immediately, delete the e-mail from your computer and do not copy or disclose it to anyone else. If you are not an 
existing client of H&K, do not construe anything in this e-mail to make you a client unless it contains a specific 
statement to that effect and do not disclose anything to H&K in reply that you expect it to hold in confidence. If you 
properly received this e-mail as a client, co-counsel or retained expert of H&K, you should maintain its contents in 
confidence in order to preserve the attorney-client or work product privilege that may be available to protect 
confidentiality. 




